
March 2020 

Superstition Chapter is off to a good start with the new year. One of our business members, 
Superstition Harley Davidson is now providing our meeting place. By changing the time and 
place has resulted in the best attendance yet. We also have increased our memberships. 

WHEN: 2nd Sunday of the month 
TIME: 2:00 p.m. 
WHERE: Superstition Harley Davidson 
HOG meeting room 
2910 W Apache Trail 
Apache Junction, AZ 85210 

The HOG meeting room is upstairs, elevators are located off the service entrance on the 
west side of the building. Next chapter meeting is March 9, 2020. 

We are continuing the BIKES ON MAIN the first Friday of the month in downtown Mesa. 
Next event is March 6, 2020 from 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm. Look for the new chapter tent at 
the south west corner of McDonald and Main. 

Our first annual Chapter ride is coming up in March 21, 2020, RIDE THE WIND. We will 
meet at Superstition Harley Davidson, registration begins at 9:00 kick stands up at 9:30 
am. Hope to see you there. It will be a great time with lots of raffles and 50/50 drawing. 
Follow your luck to the Superstition ABATE Chapter. Please come to our meetings or give us 
a call for more information. 

Coordinator, Marc 480-765-4076, Vice Coordinator Reg 480-980-8945 
Secretary/Memberships Becky 480-229-6578. 

From all of us at Superstition Chapter: Ride Safe and Have a Happy St. Patrick’s Day 


